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WELCOME 
BACK TO 
SCHOOL! 
 
 

   
 
 
 

  

    

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

General Meeting 
Tuesday 6th February 2024 

at 3:30 pm in the Tanny Building 
 
 

  Volunteers 
don’t get paid, 
not because 

they’re 
worthless, but 

because 
they’re 

priceless 
 
-Sherry Anderson 

 
Welcome to the first P&C 

Newsflash for 2024 
 

As always we are kicking off the 
year hard and fast. 

 
We have our first General 

Meeting on Tuesday 6th February 
in the Tanny Building at 3:30pm 

 
P&C Meetings are a great way to 

get involved in the school 
community, keeping up with 
important school information 

and meeting fellow school 
families. 

 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB- will be provided Tuesday-Friday each week. If 
you are able to volunteer from 8am to 8:30 am on these days, 
please contact the school office for more information. 
 
TUCKSHOP- is back each Friday. Menu, order forms  and 
information have been  sent home with students. All orders due by 
9am each Tuesday. If you are interested in volunteering to assist 
in Tuckshop on a Friday from 9am to 1pm please contact the 
school office for more information.  
 
PITTSWORTH SHOW GATE OPERATION- We have been approached 
by the Pittsworth Show to operate an entry gate on Friday 8th 
March 2024 from 6am to 8pm. A roster with 5 shifts ranging from 
2-3 hours per shift is in the school office. If you are available on 
this day to assist, we have the opportunity to raise a minimum of 
$600 for our service. This will help kick off our 2024 fundraising 
goals.  


